Monday, January 29, 2024
Luis Viquez-R, Emma Willcox, Riley Bernard
Dear NASBR program directors;

	I am writing to express my intent to attend the 52nd North American Bat Research meeting, which will be held in Guadalajara in October 2024. As a wildlife biologist and bat enthusiast, I am eager to participate in this event and learn about the latest research, techniques, and conservation efforts pertaining to bats.
I am particularly interested in the following topics that will be covered at the conference: _____________________________	Comment by Luis R Víquez Rodríguez: Replace with the fields you are interested in
I am also planning to present a oral/poster presentation about my research in __________________	Comment by Luis R Víquez Rodríguez: If you are planning to present, please provide us with a provisional title for your presentation
I believe that attending this conference will provide me with valuable insights, knowledge, and networking opportunities that will enhance my professional development and contribute to my ongoing research projects on bats. Moreover, I am excited to share my own findings and experiences with fellow bat researchers and enthusiasts from North America and beyond. 
To prepare for the conference, I require a letter of invitation. Please use the details below as they match information in my Passport/official ID.
I am confident that the 52nd North American Bat Research meeting will be a stimulating and rewarding experience, and I look forward to participating in it. Thank you for considering my letter of intent, and please let me know if there are any further steps I need to take to register for the conference.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

Surname: 
First Name:
Middle Name:
University or Company:
Passport/ID number:	Comment by Luis R Víquez Rodríguez: Only Required for Visa Letters
Date of Birth (DD/MM/YYYY):
Date of issue on the Passport:
Date of expiry on the passport:

